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Warwickshire Table Tennis Association

Playing for Warwickshire
Introduction
Playing for your county is an achievement second only to playing for England.  If you have already been selected, congratulations!  If you are hoping to be chosen, good luck!  This note explains what is involved.  It is intended mainly for new players and their families but we hope it will be useful for others too.

The County Championships
There are five sections - Cadets (U15), Juniors (U18), Seniors (any age), Veterans (40+) and Over 60s (60+).  Ages are as at 31 December.  Each section has a premier division at the top, then two or more equal status first divisions (1A, 1B etc), then second divisions (2A, 2B etc) and so on down to fourth divisions in some cases.  A division has six to ten teams.  The top team is promoted and the lowest (usually) two are relegated.
There are three men/boys and two women/girls in a team. (One woman in veterans and over 60s).  A team plays a team match(ten individual matches) against each other team in the division.  Matches are often at a common venue at weekends.
Your Commitment 
Warwickshire is not one of the largest counties but it punches above its weight.  Past performance means all our teams play in a premier or first division.  Your commitment and performance will affect the level we play at in the future.  When you play for Warwickshire your costs (entry fees, travel, team shirts etc) are paid from our membership fees.  We ask for your commitment in return.

We ask you to make playing for Warwickshire your primary table tennis commitment.  When fixture dates are announced we ask you to say if you are available, and having done so to fulfil your commitment unless prevented by exceptional circumstances such as injury or a family funeral.
Each team has a captain (for cadets and juniors a non playing adult).  Please follow their instructions. 

Please encourage and support your teammates at all times, especially when they play.  Team matches can be close and morale and motivation often tips the balance.  It is particularly important that more experienced players actively encourage and cheer on their newer teammates – both boys and girls - and that those who have a good day support those having a harder time. 

When you have played in four Warwickshire team matches you will be awarded the ‘Bear and Ragged Staff’ lapel badge to mark your achievement.  Always try your best and you will deserve it!
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